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Dear Parents/Guardians:

Recent changes in immunization mandates (Chapter 14.N.J.A.C.8:57-4.1 TO 8:57-4.19) now require

the following vaccines for children enrolling in or attending a childcare center or Preschool:

INFLUENZA VACCINE must be administered between September 1st and December 31st
annually for children 6 months through 59 months.

Students who do not receive the vaccine by December31st will

be excluded from school for the duration of the influenza

season (through March 31st) or until they receive at least one

dose of the influenza vaccine.
If you have turned in your flu shot documentation, please disregard this letter.

Please call the preschool health office if you have any questions:

PMR Prek - 732-787-2007 ext. 5770 CARUSO Prek - 732-787-2007 ext. 5870

Thank you

Anne Hazeldine
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